
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
This coming week is the last week of the third quarter. As a reminder, you can check the 

ParentPortal feature in PowerSchool to see your child’s progress. If you have any questions, 

make sure to reach out to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.  

 

Next Friday is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students.   

 

Tuesday will be our second day of interim assessments for the third quarter. We will follow our 

EOG day schedule for these assessments so it is important that all students arrive at school on 

time. 

 

The Guilford County Chapter of PAGE (Partners for the Advancement of Gifted Education) is 

relaunching after the pandemic hiatus by rebuilding their membership, rewriting the nickname of 

PAGE, and reenergizing the chapter board.  The Turn the PAGE Together Meeting will be held 

on Tuesday, March 29th, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Kathleen Clay Edwards Family Branch Library 

located in Price Park.  JMS families can find more information on our school website. 

 

Our boys and girls track team will host their first meet at home against Mendenhall Middle this 

coming Wednesday. The baseball and softball teams will play at home on Monday against 

Eastern Middle and again at home on Thursday against Mendenhall Middle.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


